
September Newsletter 
The following information and more can be found on the Verdi website 

washoeschools.net/Verdi. 

A huge thank you to the Flowers family and the Reno Love Committee through Grace 
Church for their work on our campus on Sunday Aug. 25. This group of volunteers 
weeded and cleaned the areas around the tennis courts, gaga pit and basketball 

courts making it beautiful for our staff, students and community.  We are so 
fortunate to have been the recipient of their generosity and thoughtfulness. 

Our 5th graders are still selling Otis Spunkmeyer cookie dough and more to help raise 
funds for their outdoor science camp in the spring. Please contact a 5th grader to buy 

some delicious cookie dough. The sale ends 9/4. 

With September right around the corner, we are gearing up for our Pumpkin Patch annual 
fundraiser scheduled for Sunday Oct. 20th. This is our biggest fundraising event for the 
year, your contributions and help will make this a huge success. It is a great way to get 

involved and meet other Verdi families. More information will be coming out regarding the 
Pumpkin Patch. Stay tuned.  

Parents, please do not use the front parking lot to drop off in the morning or for pick 
up in the afternoon, as this creates a lot of dangerous traffic for all.   

 

 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS: 

9/2                                               NO SCHOOL IN OBSERVANCE OF LABOR DAY 

9/3                                               PFA MEETING @ 3:30 & PUMPKIN PATCH MEETING @ 5:15   

9/4                                               COOKIE DOUGH ENDS   

9/17                                             PUMPKIN PATCH MEETING @5:15 

9/20                                             DRESS AS YOUR FAVORITE SPORTS TEAM 

9/24                                             FALL PICTURES 

9/4, 11, 18 AND 25               EARLY RELEASE DAYS AT 2:30              

                                                       

 

 



  


